Edmonton
City Council

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Investing in Safe and Livable Streets

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That Administration incorporate a strategy as a part of the proposed 2023-2026 operating
budget to replace the projected revenue shortfall for the Traffic Safety and Automated
Enforcement Reserve with funding from the tax-levy, phased in over 2023-2026.

2. That Administration incorporate a strategy as a part of the proposed 2023-2026 operating
budget to expedite the initiatives within the Safe and Livable Community Streets profile
and the Safe Crossings profile.

History

e Atthe June 1, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, the May 18, 2022, City Operations
report CO01155 was considered.
e Atthe May 18, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, the May 18, 2022, City Operations
report CO01155 was postponed to the June 1, 2022, Executive Committee meeting.
Attachment

May 18, 2022, City Operations report CO01155
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